
TLQMC PRESIDENT’S NEWSLETTER—NOVEMBER 4, 2021 
 
 
GENTLEMEN, 
 
DATES TO REMEMBER:  NOVEMBER 17TH @4PM SANTA ROSA CLUB BALLROOM-GENERAL 
MEETING, VERY IMPORTANT (NEED TO RATIFY 2022 BOARD MEMBERS) 
 
DECEMBER 14TH—HOLIDAY TOURNAMENT/PARTY (MORE INFORMATION TO FOLLOW) 
 
THINGS ARE LOOKING UP!!!   Good news is re-seeding is complete and we should be playing 
golf again in about 3 weeks. ANGEL MARTINEZ, our well-liked PGA pro will remain at the Coral 
Mountain Club this season. 
 
As you all probably already know PTI will be assuming the management duties of the golf 
course, there are many things still to be worked out, but we are heading in the right direction. 
 
Remember to get your 2022 dues into Mike Budd before the end of the year, the sooner the 
better would be great so we can plan out our next year of tournaments, etc. 
 
Monday events will be scheduled on a weekly basis for the remainder of 2021. Not sure of the 
starting date yet but we will keep you informed as soon as we know how we can proceed 
forward. Please disregard the remainder of the original 2021 Monday event schedule, a new 
schedule will be developed as soon as we know what we can and cannot do this next season. 
 
As usual, if you have any questions, please feel free to contact any board member. 
 
Sincerely, 
Rich Mercatante-President TLQMC 


